
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Ref: DEs/DSt 
 
 
15th January 2018 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re Yr. 10 Immunisation  

Please be advised that the School Nursing Team will be in school on Wednesday 7th 

February 2018 with regard to administering the Tetanus/ Diphtheria/Polio vaccine 

along with the Men ACWY vaccination to your son/daughter currently in Yr. 10.  

All Yr. 10 students will be given the paperwork in assembly today to bring home for 

you to look through with your child. 

Please can I ask that completed consent forms are returned to student reception by 

Friday 19th January. 

If you have any queries regarding the immunisations please contact the school 

nursing team on 0300 1111022 option 4. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Debbie Edwards 
Head of Year 8 and responsibility for whole school medical issues 
 
 
 
 
 


